

Mr G Mitchell
WWW.threepeakschallenge.com
20 Ennerdale Avenue
DEWSBURY
West Yorkshire
WF12 7NH

Cancer Research UK PO Box 1561 Oxford OX4 9GZ United Kingdom www.cruk.org

Our ref: 65216379

19th November 2015

Dear Gerard.

loes not include

12,632-88

On behalf of Cancer Research UK I would like to thank you for your very kind donation of £2632 raised by a sponsored walk at Chatsworth Estate on behalf of The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. This amount includes £75 in respect of matched funding from Warburtons raised by Brian Summerscales. Please pass on my thanks to all of those who helped raise such a huge sum. It is very kind of you to support our work at this time. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

As we receive no government funding for our research we rely entirely on the commitment and generosity of our volunteers and supporters. Cancer Research UK is fighting for a world where no one's life is cut short by cancer. There is real hope too; each year our scientists get closer to finding a cure and in the last 40 years we've helped double survival rates.

It would be wonderful if you were able to support us again. If you would like any more information about us and the work that we do, please do not hesitate to contact us on 08701 60 20 40 or visit our website at www.cruk.org.

One day we'll cure cancer. Thank you for helping us make it sooner.

Yours sincerely,

Simon O'Leary

Head of Volunteer Fundraising

Stoley

UK Office S S S 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7UQ Tel 0300 1000 200 Fax 0207 840 7841

Mr Gerard Mitchell Yorkshire Building Services Martin Street Birstall West Yorkshire WF17 9PJ

26 November 2015

Supporter reference: 3841619

Dear Mr Mitchell,

We can't say thank you enough

Thank you so much for taking part in your annual walk and raising a fantastic £2,707.88 for Macmillan. We hope you all enjoyed it and please pass on our thanks to everyone involved. Because of your enthusiasm and generosity, we'll be able to help more people affected by cancer, and their families. You may like to know that since 2003 you have raised a staggering £47,857.35. To give you an idea of how far this can go, if you think that £27 can pay for a Macmillan nurse for an hour, you have funded just under 1773 nursing hours — this is absolutely amazing and it cannot be underestimated what a difference this will have made to so many people affected by cancer and their families.

Two million people across the UK are now living with or beyond cancer and the prevalence of cancer is growing at a rate of 3.2% per year. This demonstrates the ever increasing need for our services. At Macmillan, we understand that cancer patients require support that goes far beyond medical treatment and our range of services reflects this. Your donation will help us fund Macmillan nurses, doctors and other health and social care professionals, help us build new cancer care and information centres, provide grants and benefits advice to people with cancer that are in financial difficulty and campaign to change government policy to get a better deal for those affected by cancer now and in the future.

Remember that the Macmillan team is here to help you and your colleagues too. Each year, almost 120,000 people of working age are diagnosed with cancer in the UK, and more than 500,000 people are balancing caring for a loved one with cancer with a full or part time job. That's why Macmillan offers a free and comprehensive range of work and cancer resources to support employers, line managers and employees. Visit **macmillan.org.uk/work** to find out more and order our free *Essential work and cancer toolkit* for your organisation.

Once again, thank you for your wonderful donation which will be of great benefit to the many people living with cancer in the UK today.

With best wishes,

Lucy Barnett
Supporter Donations Team
Tel: 0300 1000 200
Email: fundraising@macmillan.org.uk
(This letter constitutes an official receipt)

Questions about living with cancer? Call the Macmillan Support Line free on 0808 808 00 00 or visit macmillan.org.uk



Mr G Mitchell
Event Organiser
Dave Owens and Frank Goodall
Memorial Fund
20 Ennerdale Avenue
DEWSBURY
WF12 7NH

Care and support through terminal illness

Marie Curie

Bradford Hospice, Craven & Calderdale Fundraising Office Marie Curie Centre Maudsley Street Bradford BD3 9LE

Tel: 01274 337036

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Dear Mr G Mitchell,

Thank you so much for supporting Marie Curie by collecting funds doing a Sponsored walk around Chatsworth House, and raising a grand total of £2707.88. I do hope that you enjoyed being part of the Marie Curie team and had a good time in the process.

This year alone Marie Curie will provide care for more than 25,000 people with a terminal illness, and our nurses will care for many people in their own homes in Yorkshire. However the demand for our services increases each year and for every family we help, there is another that we can't. Every hour of a nurse's time costs the charity £20, so you can see just how valuable your support is in enabling us to help even more people with a terminal illness and their families.

If you would like to know more about what we do, please feel free to contact me on the number given above.

Once again, thank you so much for supporting Marie Curie.

Yours sincerely

2.0 cman

Sharon Link

Community Fundraiser

We're here for people living with any terminal illness, and their families. We offer expert care, guidance and support to help them get the most from the time they have left.



Mr G Mitchell Event Organiser Three Peaks Challenge 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

7th October 2015

Dear Mr Mitchell

The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

We are writing to express our thanks for the donation of £902.64 which you and your friends have raised for the OPA, thank you so much again!! We are so grateful for all of your hard work.

We are hoping to cover your fundraising event in our next Newsletter if that is okay with yourself, please can you send an email to me with a couple of photographs and we can "sing your praises" in the next edition which is around November.

I am enclosing four "thank you" certificates.

Your donation will help towards

- Saving lives through our Ref-Lux awareness campaign aimed at earlier diagnosis. In particular this will enable us to get more awareness leaflets and posters printed and circulated to all of our Health Care Professionals throughout the UK and Northern Ireland. Also we will purchase more Reflux banners to enable us to promote awareness days throughout the UK and Northern Ireland.
- Spreading the support we offer to everyone around the country, young and old who suffer from the problems of reflux before it is too late!

Once again thank you so much for your kind donation.

With our very best wishes,

Maggie Robinson Operations Manager

